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  Consulate General of India, Melbourne is receiving 
a number of phone calls and emails regarding issuance of 
Police Clearance Certificate (PCCs). 
 
 2. This is to inform that as per new rules Police 
Clearance Certificate (PCC) can be issued only after getting 
Police Verification Report from India. This will take time up to 
2-3 months. 
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